ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

920.262.4368

Ritchie M. Piltz

920.262.4034

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Fred Smith and Committee Members

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E.

DATE: January 26, 2023

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, February 1, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Install additional one-way street signage on 200 block of S. Fourth Street

BACKGROUND:

The property owner of 200 S. Fourth Street has requested additional one-way street signage directly across from their eastern parking area to remind patrons of the one-way street status of S. Fourth Street and to refrain from right hand turns, see sign example below. A site map is attached showing the approximate location of the proposed sign.



Enclosed: Site map